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Beware of Wild Animal 
 
(Kahnawake – 11 Seskéha/August) The Kahnawà:ke Conservation Department (KCD) 
would like to inform the residents of Hemlock’s Road just off of the 207 from Foxy’s to 
McGregor’s Farm that the Conservation Department has received reports of a wild 
animal attacking livestock and dogs. 
 
The KCD cannot confirm the type of animal at this time; however they  are working 
diligently to catch the animal(s) responsible. Residents are asked to utilize extreme 
caution in the area until the animal can be identified.  
 
Should you see any suspicious animals, rabid or wild, please contact our offices. 
 
If you have any information that can assist the KCD please contact the Community 
Protection Unit at 450-632-0635. After regular business hours you can contact the 
Animal Control Officer at 514-232-3307. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 

 


